THE 58th  ANNUAL VIRGINIA PEANUT FESTIVAL

ARTS AND CRAFTS SHOW

SEPTEMBER 27, 28 & 29, 2019
The Peanut Festival Committee cordially invites you to participate in the 58th Annual Virginia Peanut Festival.  This year’s festival will be held on the weekend of September  27, 28 and 29, 2019.  Along with the arts and crafts show we will have a fun filled day in the park with lots of family fun entertainment.

EXHIBITOR CONTRACT

1. Booth applicant(s) or members of their family can display wholesale, handcraft and miscellaneous items.

2. Exhibits must supply their own displays, covering, tables, etc.

3. No profanity of any kind will be accepted at the craft or food booths.

4. Craft Exhibit spaces are 12’ x 12’.  No more than 2 exhibitors may share any booth space.  Lines marked in advance of Festival by the Committee must be honored.

5. Booth fee must be submitted with application.

6. Checks that are returned for insufficient funds could result in cancellation.

7. There are no rain dates.

8. The Peanut Festival Committee will not be responsible for damage, loss of

personal property, personal injury, or accidents involving exhibitors.

9. You may not sell your space or trade it to another exhibitor.

10.  No entry fee will be refunded after the application has been accepted.

11. No electricity is available to crafters. Electricity available to a limited number of food vendors.  First come, first serve as available.  There will be cost for electricity of $75.00 per vendor per space.

12. Food Vendors must supply their own water and heavy-duty extension cords. Size of serving vehicle should be listed on the application to insure adequate space.  Oversized vehicles may be charged for 2 spaces at the discretion of the Committee.

13. Vehicles will be allowed on the festival grounds at the discretion of the

Committee.  No trailers will be allowed on the grass.  All crafter vehicles must be removed from the grounds by 9:30 a.m. Saturday September 28th, 2019.  Failure to comply may result in the removal of the exhibit.

14. NO EXHIBITORS will be allowed to sell VPF logo items without the    

consent of the VPF committee.  You will be asked to remove your exhibit

and leave the grounds.

For confirmation of your application send a self-addressed stamped envelope.  

Food Vendors contact Scott Thompson at 434-634-3111 or Brenda Pultz at 434-637-6198  

Craft Vendors contact Brenda Pultz at 434-637-6198  or bpultz@whitman-properties.com
You may also contact The Emporia Greensville Chamber of Commerce office at 434-634-9441 for more information.

